Cedar Hill Independent School District
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Meeting Date: March 21, 2022
Presented by: Dr. Gerald Hudson, Superintendent of Schools

Subject: DEC Local Policy

Consent

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

Current DEC (Local) includes the provision of “pay to use” leave days and does not
include a provision for bereavement leave. Proposed revisions to the policy include
discontinuing the "pay-to-use" days and converting them to local leave days.

The revised policy also provides up to three days for the death of an immediate family
member.

RECOMMENDATION:
Administration recommends that the Board approve the revisions in DEC local policy.

BOARD ACTION REQUIRED:
Motion that the Board approve DEC (LOCAL) policy as recommended by

administration.

POLICY AUTHORIZATION:
BF(Local) - Board Policies

CONTACT PERSON:
Janine Fields, Chief of Staff

FUNDING SOURCE:
N/A

ENCLOSURES:
DEC(LOCAL)




